
 

Holy Rosary School is beginning a fundraiser of “Memorable Bricks” 

to be placed in the area around the flagpole, in the school 

playground.  Some of the crushed stone will be removed, and a 

level, brick walkway will be placed in the area, also visible from the 

front sidewalk.  This is a great way to remember your time at Holy 

Rosary School, some favorite teachers, Sisters, or priests, 

outstanding athletes or coaches from days gone by, or entire 

families that once walked the halls of HRS.   


